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pleted at Harrisburg «last 

have an Influenhee for good 

ing every honest Democrat 

and starting the party on 

triumph at the polis remarks 

burg Post 
New Hfe-blood Is beginning course 

through the party's veins Voters who 

have been apathetic are coming to the 
front; those who have beet discouraged 
are beginning to realize that hope Ia not 
dead and thelr oldtime enthusiasm Is 
reviving: party men in all sections of 
the Btate will respond to the work at 

Harrisburg and the battle lines will be 
re-formed for aggressive action. The 
Democrats of Pennsylvania may indeed 
rejoice. 

The eirculation of the Centre Demo- 
erat is over 5,500 each week. 

oracy in on 

organization com 

week will 

awaken 

the Biate 

road to 

the Pitts 

by 

in 

the 

to 

@hs Centre Democrat, 

Ling a» 

| the 

{ #ood people of the Niate take Inspiration | 

  

THE REASON WHY, 

Why 
control 

While 

definitely 

the gr 

the 

this 

has wwernment been 
trusts? 

question has not as 

answered, the House 

comm bringing 

testimony which tends to throw 

the subject at to the end of 

ing that the great trusts of the country 

} had 

on 

in 

itieos are 

lenst show 

have at some time or another mo 

Of he government prosecutors thei 

A 

General Wi 

Linder 

hi hing did 

ting, amid 

far In 

the 

fall 

mne 

will 

ne in 

mptibhle stryee 

here's ne the minds of 

in 

there has 

bad men, to the 

detriment of the Biate and the degrada 

thon of Its pame. It is In such 8&8 mest 

this, actuated by the spirit and 

determination shown here, that the 

any student polit 

vania he 

rombination of 

eal situation 

Pennny said that 

heen A 

and hope the better things.” 

From 

at the 

ganizing 
Harrisburg 
Convention, 
a ———— a — 

The Centre Democrat is read by the 
largest number of people In the county 
and ia the recognised medium for ad 
veortising In Centre county, 

Democratic Re-or- 

  

mable | 

vel 

out 

Hght on 

orth he 

congressman Wilson's remarks | 

«.MOCRAT, BELLEFONTE, PA. 
  

BAIT FOR THE TROUT. 

It Was Taken, Hook and All, but Not 

by the Innocent Fish. 

Senator Frye of Maine, who is an ar 

dent dq of piscatorial 

loves now and Lo 

and he once told of a memorable 

which 

him at his choicest ty 

had it all 

od counsel an 

and a 

of tre 

day nt 

volee he ure, 

then reinte a fish 

sltors 

trip on Senator Spooner joined 

ream. They 

arranged iter havi ] Hg « 

into 

Irustworthy expr man, that 

box mt should reive ey 

to dny A 

a di JUL i 

moked her 

wires 

had got xed, and 

of ship Hy ’e out to 

he had 

od 

Camp 

Frye's 

orougniy 

equal 

xe 

  

A A rasa 

SHE Hal EEN CAREFULLY OOA( 

dreadful night 

an far as 

re of your mot! 

the annih 

Where They Belonged 

“You n't always 

Hmit h mi 

neto expert A hi 

break the 

wit units declared a 

tied 

stand 

has to be « 

somewhere Nt Peter Wie 

by 

Car Altne 

and halt n ‘ 

such sud 

ne 

the gate when a ninety horsepow 

of a Cot 

dust witl 

ip with the speed 

of 
the goo 

artied He 

waved the party 

oud 

} guard 

held ug 

HWAS 

nn was 

his hand 

“Boys 

scorch 

low'"™ 

KreRiiy » 

and 

want to 

be 

he if you 

Eo 

wn id 

you'ti have to down 

He Bang Them Out 

A pew porter wis put to work at an 

Irish rallway station and was instruct 

od to announce distinctly the destinn 

tion of each train as It came In. Short 

ly after there was an arrival and the 

porter led: “Changeer for 

Limrickgnlwaranmayo ” 

The station master, who was stand 

ing near his subordinate 

“Haven't | tonld youn” he sald, "to 

ging out the names of the stations 

clearly and distinctly? Bear it in mind 
Slog ‘em ont’ Dye hear? 

“1 will, sor.” replied the porter, and 
the passengers in the next train that 
arrived were commidernbly astonished 

to hear the new official pinging. “Sweet 

dreamland faces, passing to and fro 
change here for Limerick, Galway and 
Mayol” 
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One night Mr Jefferson his 

speech and afterward happensd to 

pass Lackaye as be was golug to his 

dressing rooms 

“Well, Wilion.” 

aid | do tonight? 
“Oh” Lackaye replied. “It 

same old story You went 

and made the usual blunder.” 

“Hlunder?” Jefferson exclaimed 

“What blunder did | make?” 

“Why,” Lackaye replied, “you sald 

| ‘An | look into your faces | feel that 

I should like to shake hands with each 

and every one" ; 
“What's wrong with that? Jeffer 

son demanded. ’ 

“Wrong with it? Lackaye retorted 
“It'S abgurd. John Drew's face is 
the only one 1 over saw that you could 
shake bands with" -Baturday Evening 
Post. : 
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